9.12.20

## Dear Parents/Carers

Thank you to those of you who have supported your child at home during periods of self-isolation using Google Classroom. We have been really impressed by the levels of engagement we have seen and hope that you have found this provision helpful to your child's continued learning.

Of course once whole 'bubbles' are no longer having to isolate and children are able to return to school, access to Google Classroom does not continue because staff are working directly with children in the 'real' classroom!

If, therefore, your child has to self-isolate but the rest of the class/year group are at school, your child should log-in to the 'Remote Learning Timetable' for their year group, where lessons from the Oak Academy are available as well as other activities your child may wish to complete. The 'Remote Learning Parent Letter' explaining this is on our school website:

https://www.driffieldjuniorschool.co.uk/learning/remote-learning-2020-21-1

Of course, if you need your child to access remote learning and are struggling for whatever reason, please don't hesitate in ringing the school office and we will do our very best to help you.

Thank you.

Línda Laird

Headteacher